October 27, 2010

Homeless Not Toothless
11980 San Vicente Blvd., Suite 507
Brentwood, CA 90049

Dear Friends,
Congratulations to you on the upcoming 20" anniversary of Homeless Not Toothless.

For nearly two decades, Homeless Not Toothless has provided free dental care to homeless and
underserved residents at nearly three dozen dental offices in the greater Los Angeles area.

Your non-profit organization continues to grow despite fiscal hardships, thanks to the generosity
of founder Dr. Jay Grossman, dentists, staff, donors and volunteers. Without your compassion,
many people would go years without cleanings, fillings and other important dental care.

I applaud your organization’s philanthropy and continued success and look forward to working
with you more in the years to come.

Sincerely,
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ED P.REYES *~
Councilmember, First District



